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Parents/Guardians, 
 
Many students, both general and special education, may have experienced some regression or loss of skills 
due to the COVID-19 school closures. Barbour County Schools will be offering in person extended 
learning opportunities through the month of June. Students in K-8 will have the opportunity to attend four 
days a week with their existing schedules to recover academic skills. High School students will be offered 
credit recovery, in addition to remediation of academic skills; to those students and parents who choose to 
send their child/children.  
 
Any student who has an Individualized Education Plan and is provided special education services will have 
the opportunity to continue those services documented within their IEP. The student’s service providers 
will collaborate with the parent(s)/ guardian throughout the process of determining the need and planning 
for COVID-19 Recovery Services. 
 
(Tentative dates June 2nd-30th)  
 
 

� I will be sending my child/children for extended learning opportunities and recovery services.  
 
(Please fill out a form for each child attending.) 

 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
School: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

� My child has an Individualized Education Plan (IEP) 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return forms to your child’s school by February 26, 2021 
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